Dr. Robert Hardy,
Near East College Association,
40 Worth Street,
New York 13, N.Y.,
U. S. America.

Dear Bob,

You probably know that I am supposed to embark on the preparation of a new "story" of Robert College and to have it ready for the centennial year - 1963.

Can you give me a rough idea of the material in the files or boxes in the N.E.C.A. office? I presume there are presidents' reports to the trustees, letters to the trustees and to Mr. Staub, etc. We have very interesting material in our archives here but it is almost all "one-way" stuff - letters from trustees and others to the men in the field - Hamlin, Washburn, Gates, etc.

I shall be most grateful if you can dig into the files in your office just to see how much material there is and how far back it goes. To give a well-rounded picture I should have to study records at your end and I hope I can be in the States for this purpose within a year or so. I hope the Prustees will find it possible to pay my way and thus make this project possible.

My life is a much easier one this year, since I have been relieved of the Dean's responsibilities. Most of my previous functions have been divided among Garwood, Pearson and Potts.

I hope all is well with you.

Very sincerely yours,

Harold Scott

Boğazici Üniversitesi Arşiv ve Dokümantasyon Merkezi Kisisel Arsiylerle İstanbul'da Bilim, Kultur ve Eğitim Tarihi Scott Ailesi Koleksiyonu



SCTIAC0200108